
Hello from Mrs Huntley-Hart! 

Hi my name is Mrs Huntley-Hart and I this is my 5th year in Reception at St. Mary’s. I have 

two children of my own, the youngest of which is in Y5 here at St. Mary's. I completed my 

teacher training in the Lake District and love to be out in the countryside or exploring the 

fantastic British coastline, particularly the Cornish section. I also enjoy spending time in my 

garden and this year’s successes included several watermelons; my daughter has 

challenged me to grow pineapples next year so watch this space! 


